
 

 

The Town of Leesburg  

Leesburg Tree Commission  

Notice of Intent for Meeting and Gathering 

Friday, Saturday, Sunday 22-24 April, 2022 

Flower and Garden Festival Booth 

 

Chairperson:   Earl Hower (24)  Vice Chair: John Groothuis (22)  

Commission:   Members: Joe Garnreiter (24) Patricia Hatfield (22)   Phil Marshall (24) 

Tom Stokes (22) Elizabeth Welch (24)  

Council Liaison:  Council Member Kari Nacy 

 

Leesburg Staff Representative/Liaison: G. Tyler Wright (DPW&CP) 

Vision Statement: 

To provide leadership to enhance, expand, and preserve the tree canopy for the benefit of the community. 

 

The Tree Commission will be meeting throughout the Friday, Saturday, and Sunday 

(22 – 24 April 2022) at the Flower and Garden Festival which is held by the Town 

of Leesburg Department of Parks and Recreation.  The Tree Commission has a 

booth/space at the festival located on Market Street near the old post office.  More 

than two Tree Commissioners will be at the booth for several hours at a time.  No 

business will be discussed or voted on at this meeting.  This is a notice that Tree 

Commissioners will be present as they educate residents and homeowners about the 

importance of trees and nature and give away tree seedlings and four (4) larger 15 – 

20-gallon trees (about one inch in diameter as measured at six (6) inches above the 

root flare). 

 

If there are any questions, please reach out to the Tree Commission liaison, Tyler 

Wright, for more information. 
 

Please note that the Town of Leesburg uses Laserfiche, a third-party application, as its online agenda packet repository. 

Access to the documents in Laserfiche requires the use of a modern web browser such as Chrome, Firefox, or Edge.  All 

meetings are recorded via video and sound. 


